PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE TO ABUTTERS

The North River Commission will hold a Public Hearing under the Scenic and Recreational River
Protective Order for the North River, issued by authority of MGL ¢.21, s. 17b and c. 367, s. 62 of the Acts
of 1978, on April 22, 2021 at 7:15 pm via Zoom Video Conferencing.

The Commission is to hear the petition of Gregory & Kathryn Lally for a Special Permit at 31 Island View

Circle, Norwell to construct additions to an existing single family dwelling and to expand an existing
driveway.

To attend the video conference please use the following connection methods:
Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/}/88573043885

Meeting ID: 885 7304 3885

One tap mobile A= =
T ooz
+13126266799,,88573043885# US (Chicago) ) ’f’ =R
M o o=z
+19292056099,,88573043885# US (New York) < =)
0=
m  —_ x5
Dial by your location (o B —
(3, ~

. |

+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago}

+1 929 205 6099 US {New York)

+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)
+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)

+1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)

+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kjPNC70fd

Christopher C. Head, Chairman, North River Commission.



